
YUENDUMU SCHOOL 
Term 1 Week 3 2022

What learning 
looked like in:

-North camp
-East Camp

-South Camp
-Central Camp

-Central-West Camp
-West Camp



 

Yuendumu School has a COVID Safety 
plan in place to make sure all students 
and staff are kept safe. We now are 
offering extra school options in the 
community, in West, South, North, 
Central, Central-West and East. 
Teachers, yapa and kardiya, are 
helping to support these programs. We 
also have lots of parents volunteering to 
help. Thank you to everyone for keeping 
our kids safe and learning!

Principal’s Message



The New Teachers

Hey, I’m Eleanor and I will be teaching T-2 
Ninii this year. I moved to Yuendumu from 
Melbourne with my Husband, Sam, who will 
also be teaching at Yuendumu School. When 
I am not teaching, I love doing creative 
things like dancing, cooking and listening to 
music. I also really enjoy finding a good book 
to read. If you see me around, please come 
and say hi as I am very excited to meet lots 
of new people here. 

Hi everyone, my name is Sam, I am a new 
teacher to Yuendumu School and will be 
teaching the 5-7 Lungkarda class. Some 
things that I love are art, basketball, coffee 
and good food, taking photos and going on 
adventures. I have a big family back in 
Melbourne with 7 siblings. My wife is 
Eleanor, who will be also teaching at the 
school, and we can’t wait to meet everyone 
and are excited to experience new things 
here in Yuendumu!

I'm Ellie, the new T-2 teacher. I grew up on a 
broadacre farm in Condobolin, NSW with my 
parents and three sisters. I graduated from The 
University of Sydney in 2012 with a Master of 
Teaching and taught at an international school in 
Sweden for the first two and a half years of my 
teaching career. Since returning to Australia I’ve 
been teaching at Glebe Public school, in Sydney, 
as an EAL/D and literacy intervention teacher. 
I’ve wanted to work in a remote community ever 
since 
became a teacher and now feel qualified and 
ready for a new adventure. I’ve really enjoyed 
getting to know the south camp families over the 
last three weeks and look forward to getting to 
know other members of the community.

Eleanor

Samuel

Ellie



CFC and FAFT

FaFT – Families as First Teachers – parent capacity building program.
We welcome Shangami to the Family Educator role for 6 months whilst Maddie 
is on maternity leave.
She works with Shimera and Nikitta Sampson as Family liaison staff.
Shimera, Nikkita and Shangami are visiting families with learning games and toys 
to keep families supported at home as part of the ‘ School in Community’ 
program we are running.

FaFT is planning a Baby party when we open, so please let all new parents know 
to contact us to be part of this celebration for every baby and family. We can’t 
wait to meet all the new members of Yuendumu community.

Contact us through the FaFT Facebook, or the Child and Family Centre Facebook





North Camp

We have been having fun playing sports at the 
basketball court and swimming everyday to beat the 
heat. We have been learning with our workbooks, 
doing our maths, english and Warlpiri.





We went on a bush trip to hunt for honey ants, and 
found heaps of them! We are doing lots of learning 
about our spelling and maths. 

East Camp





Central-West & West 

Camp

We have been learning about the Warlalja Theme 
and reading Warlpiri books together. We have been 
playing football and games at the basketball court. 
We have been cooling off swimming at the pool!





South Camp

We have been learning about our families for the 
Warlalja Theme this term. We are writing our skin 
names and drawing our family members. Steffani 
makes the food packs everyday to deliver to 
families as well as resources!



At School

Diana is the school’s 
COVID Supervisor. 
She organises the 
RAT tests that are 
given to teachers and 
ensures that visitors 
check in.

Diana is the school’s 
COVID Supervisor. 
She organises the 
RAT tests that are 
given to teachers and 
ensures that visitors 
check in.

Teachers getting recess and 
lunch packs ready to deliver to 
the camps.



EXCITING NEWS

Trish will now be teaching the Senior Yankirri Class in 
2022! This term she has been teaching in East Camp.



Well done everyone!
Another amazing 
week of learning!
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